From: Todd Nash

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 9:00:08 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

I'm opposed to SB 1530 until such time as a full environmental and economic impact is completed for each of
Oregon's 36 counties and then referred to the voters of the state.

Sincerely,

Todd Nash

101 S River St
Enterprise, OR 97828
tnash@co.wallowa.or.us



